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Friday 23rd September 

Achievers                 Good to be Green 
Reception   Charlie T   Isabel H 

Class 1   Miylee A   Rylee M 

Class 2  Danyl L   Oliver S 

Class 3   Jamie H   Holly D 

Class 4  Lacey D   Leah S 

Class 5   Sol F    Grace G 

Class 6   Shaye P   Arron M 

Best Attendance: Classes 3 & 4: 98.3% Whole School:94.8% 

Team Cup: YELLOW 

Well done everyone 
 

Writer of the Week 
Friday 23rd September 

Reception Willow C 
Class 1 Kaila O 
Class 3  Millie N 
Class 4  Ella F 
Class 5  Abby H 
Class 6 Kiera S 

 
 

 
 
 

School news 

We are in the process of sending out class curriculum 

letters which will include a curriculum map. This is to 

inform parents of the topics and learning which are 

being covered throughout this year. They will also 

include information about homework and PE kits.  

 
If you are aware of any parents of children who are 
currently in nursery that would like to look around school, 
please ask them to ring the school office. 01388 832576 

Dates for this term 
Welcome Assembly & Macmillan: 30th Sept (pm) 
Harvest Festival Assembly: 19th October 1:30pm 
Non Uniform Day/Treat Afternoon: 21st October 
Half Term Break: 24th – 28th October 
Parents’ Evening: 7th November 3.30pm – 6.30pm 
Christmas Service at St Helen Church: 16th Dec pm 
Christmas Holidays: 19th Dec – 3rd January 
School reopens: Wed 4th Jan 2017 

Welcome Assembly for Reception Class 
Next Friday, 30th September, we are having an 
assembly to introduce our new Reception Class. This 
will be led by Class 6 and begins at 2.30pm.  
 

The afternoon will also include the Macmillan 

Coffee Afternoon which will begin at 1.30pm 
until the assembly and will be on again after the 
assembly. Coffee and cakes will be available with all 
donations going to the Macmillan Charity.  

All parents are welcome 

PARKING 

The additional problems created by the 

roadworks does not help access and parking 

around school. We are aware that parking is 

an on-going issue for all schools and parents. 

However, we must remind all parents and 

carers (dropping off or collecting children) not to 

park in the lane below the school. This lane is 

needed for continuous access for both the 

school and residents. Parking in the lane also 

causes safety issues as some drivers are 

pulling out (sometimes reversing!) onto the 

main road close to where children and 

parents are walking. The local police are 

monitoring parking around the school.  

Thank you for your support 

PURPLE MASH 

We have subscribed to Purple Mash, which is an 

educational website for children. It is a cross 

curricular resource covering Art to Science and 

all subjects in between. Your child can access 

Purple Mash from a home laptop, desktop or 

tablet. Purple Mash is a safe environment that 

does not require any downloading or allow 

interaction with people online and children 

cannot make financial transactions. Serial Mash, 

which is all about getting children to read for 

pleasure is included in the programme. Log-in 

cards will be sent home with the children. 
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